Video Committee Minutes
May 10, 2022

Attendance:	Ron Stanley, chair; Becky Doyle

The meeting was called to order at 4:05 pm.

Discussion included:

Review and Approval of Minutes

Minute review was postponed until next meeting.

Equipment issues and concerns

Comcast was down in the video office, thus, not allowing the programming to be viewed real time.  The recording system was working fine.  Ron contacted Comcast and they reprogrammed all of the cable boxes (conference room, lobby and video room).  All appears to be working fine.

New business

Issues with the Comcast cable boxes prompted a question from Mr. Alan Doyle, a member of the audience.  He questioned why we had 3 individual cable boxes and why not only 1, as in a household.  Also, does the Town pay for 3 boxes?  We will check into this.

Becky will contact Bryan Christiansen for an update on HD installation.

Sue is looking for training and access to the Bulletin Board.  Becky will coordinate.

Discussed payment for videographers to tape sporting events.  We are uncertain as to the precedent that we will be setting, i.e., if we pay for sporting events, should we be paying people to tape meetings?   We have decided to hold off on payments so that we can evaluate costs, process and implications.    


Next Meeting:	June 14, 2022, 4:00 pm.
Meeting Adjourned:  May 10, 2022 at 4:35 pm.

Minutes approved by:


						
Ron Stanley, Chair
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Becky Doyle
